
Lecture Reminder

Dear Members


A reminder that our next lecture will be on Thursday 9th February 2023
at 7:30pm in Lecture Theatre A407 of the Boyd Orr Building
This will be an 'in-person' lecture, and will be recorded but not live
zoomed to the membership.


However, we are looking for a couple of 'sound checkers' to zoom in to
check the sound for the recording (at about 7:15) - and then stay online
throughout the talk and use the chat function (which one of us will actively
monitor) to tell us if there's any sound/video problems. So if you want to
do this please contact me or Ian Miller (meetings@gsocg.org) to get the
zoom details.


The lecture will be given by Dr Maarten Krabbendam, of the British
Geological Survey on "A new stratigraphic framework for the early
Neoproterozoic successions of Scotland (Moine Supergroup no more)"


This talk forms the basis of the new chapter in the revised (5th Edition) of
the Geology of Scotland book - due out later this year. 
 

David Webster
Secretary
sec@gsocg.org
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